
Report to Council 
 

 

Date: 
 

February 6, 2023 

To:  
 

Council 
 

From: 
 

City Manager 

Subject: 
 

Transportation Workshop 

Department: Integrated Transportation 

 

Recommendation: 
THAT Council receives, for information, the report from Integrated Transportation, dated February 6, 
2023 in support of the Council workshop on transportation and mobility. 
 
Purpose:  
To provide Council a summary overview of the City’s plans and actions in support of the mobility of 
people and goods within the municipality of Kelowna. 
 
Background: 
A series of workshops are being undertaken by the new Council to conduct a high-level review and 
discussion of various municipal service areas. 
 
Discussion: 
One of the primary concerns of Kelownians is their ability to get to and from the places they work, 
educate, shop and recreate. The City of Kelowna plays a key role in facilitating mobility of both people 
and goods. Council has expressed and interest in a summary presentation of our municipal actions. 
Administration have prepared a verbal and PowerPoint for Council. Our actions on transportation are 
closely associated with other municipal efforts on land use, the environment, and affordable living.  
 
Conclusion: 
This report is for information. No Council decisions are being requested in conjunction with this report. 
 
Internal Circulation: 
Infrastructure Operation 
Infrastructure Delivery 
 
Existing Policy: Transportation Master Plan (circa 2022) 
 
Submitted by:    M. VanZerr, Strategic Transportation Planning Manager 
 
Approved for inclusion:  M. Logan, Infrastructure General Manager 


